
From: Paul Coffey [mailto:Paul@pteu.asn.au]  

Sent: Friday, 26 August 2016 2:07 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/280 Plumbing & Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 
Dear Vice President. 
 
Regarding the attachment posted on August 22nd for the outstanding matters for the Plumbing & 
Fire Sprinklers Award 2010. 
I am of the opinion that a couple of items had already been dismissed by all the parties involved with 
earlier talks that took place with Senior Deputy President Watson. 
I thought items 1, 19 and 22 had been removed. 
I am happy to bring this up Thursday to check with all the relevant parties just to make sure. 
I just wanted to raise the point. 
Regards 
Paul Coffey 
INDUSTRIAL OFFICER 
PLUMBING TRADES EMPLOYEES UNION 
52 Victoria Street 
CARLTON SOUTH      3053 
 
03 9662 3388 / 0448 908 923 
www.pteu.asn.au  
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